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16 October 2001

Ms. Ursula Menke

Secretary General

Canadian Radio-television and

  Telecommunications Commission

Ottawa, Ontario

K1A 0N2

Dear Ms. Menke:

Subject:
Public Notice CRTC 2001-37 - Price Cap Review and Related Issues

 AUTONUM 
Aliant Telecom Inc., Bell Canada, MTS Communications Inc. and Saskatchewan Telecommunications (collectively, the Companies) are in receipt of CRTC Exhibit 32 in the above proceeding.  In that exhibit, the Companies are required to provide detailed information for each of the 220 contracts to which Bell Nexxia is a party.

 AUTONUM 
In order to prepare the detailed information requested, the Companies will require a delay of four weeks.

 AUTONUM 
As most of the requested information is confidential, responding to this exhibit after the close of the hearing will not prejudice parties who have expressed an interest in the aspect of the hearing.

 AUTONUM 
Accordingly, the Companies are requesting an extension of time until Monday, 12 November 2001 to provide this response.

Yours truly,

c.c.:
CRTC Regional Offices


The Companies


Parties to Public Notice 2001-37

*** End of Document ***
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